New and returning players to the HMHS golf team should plan to attend the virtual interest meeting Wednesday, March 10, at 2:30pm via Google Meet. All players should email their interest to Mr. Scorsolini ASAP (dscorsol@haddonfield.k12.nj.us) and initiate the paperwork process with Athletics to ensure they are invited to the Meet. Invites will be disseminated beginning Monday.  
